
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF IRONWOOD 

 
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING/ PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED  

SPECIAL USE PERMIT FOR THE OPERATION OF A TWO FAMILY DWELLING IN THE  

R-1 ZONING DISTRICT 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Charter Township of Ironwood Planning Commission will 

conduct public hearings on April 18, 2018 at 6:00 Pm in the Charter Township Building-

Board Room. 

 

The special use request is to convert a single family dwelling into 2 – 2 bedroom -1 bath 

rental units at E4980 and E 4982 Sunset Road. 
 

Interested persons desiring to present their views upon the special use permits either verbally or in writing 

will be given the opportunity to be heard at the above-mentioned time and place. Written comments 

concerning the special use permits may be filed with the Zoning Administrator or planning commission 

chairman at or before such meeting and will become a part of the permanent record of the hearing. 

 
The Charter Township of Ironwood will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such As 
signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, 
to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon (3 day’s notice) to the Charter Township of Ironwood, 
in writing or calling the following: Mary Segalin, Clerk-N10892 Lake Road.  (906) 932-8446. 
 

 

 

 
 


